
 

École secondaire  

LESTER B. PEARSON  
High School 

11575 rue P.M. Favier, Montréal (Québec)  H1G 6E5 
TEL: (514) 328-4442  FAX: (514) 328-4443 

 

September 27, 2019 
   

Dear Parents, 

On Monday, September 30th, 2019 is the official Attendance Attestation Day for the Ministry of 

Education of Quebec (MEES).  Therefore, we are asking for the collaboration of all parents in 

ensuring that all students attend school on that day during the first period. 

 
In the event your child is absent on September 30, 2019, you will be asked to come to school 

in order to sign a document attesting to the attendance and registration of your child in our 

school. 

  

 
Kind Regards, 
 

S. Rebelo 
Principal 
Lester B. Peason High School 
English Montreal School Board 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


